12/19/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Request to extend the decision date for M2018-057

igfcfnigo Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Request to extend the decision date for M2018-057

bruce humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net> Tue, Dec 18, 2018 at 2:58 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: PATRICK MAHER <mptmaher@outlook.com>

Attached is a request to extend the decision date for M2018-057 from Dec 26, 2018 to January 26, 2019.
| am also send a hard copy request.

thanks

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

@ 12-18-2018 extension request OldTown.doc
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RPM, Inc.

December 18, 2018

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Attn: Mr. Jared Ebert

1313 Sherman St., Rm 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Request to extend the decision date for the Old Town Reclamation Permit 110d Application,
File No. M-2018-057, from December 26, 2018 to January 26, 2019

Dear Mr. Ebert,

Venture Resources, Inc., requests the decision date for the Old Town Reclamation Permit 110d
Application, File No. M-2018-057, be extended from December 26, 2018 to January 26, 2019.
We therefore waive our right to a decision within 30 days of the application being considered
filed by the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety.

The additional time is needed to answer the DRMS adequacy questions, file the changes to the
application with the Gilpin County Clerk and allow the DRMS time to review the adequacy
comments.

Respectfully,

B &

H. Bruce Humphries

Regulatory Permits Management, Inc.
Consultant for Venture Resources, Inc.

Cc:  Patrick Maher, President
Venture Resources, Inc.
PO Box 3338
Idaho Springs, CO 80452
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